
 

• A message from our Service Matters volunteer organization: Please join us for our final service project  

of the school year: Park Clean Up at Kendall Park on Thursday, May 1st, from 3 until 4:15. Complete a 

permission slip and join us. ALL STUDENTS ARE WELCOME. See Mrs. Kimberley or Mrs. Bornancin  

with questions. 

 

• The Washington LC welcomes Jonathan Auxier (AUX-ee-A) will visit Washington on Thursday and all 

Wildcats have an opportunity to purchase one of his books. Order forms are available at the circulation 

desk, and on the WJHS Webpage. All orders are due by tomorrow, Tuesday, Apr. 29th, if you'd like to get 

your book personalized and autographed by the author. We will also have copies of his books for sale after 

his presentation. 

 

• 8th graders...the Naperville North "Freshman Jamboree" is happening TONIGHT, from 6 to 8 P.M., in the 

NNHS Contest Gym. You'll have an opportunity to see all of the amazing clubs and sports that NNHS has 

to offer. That's the Freshman Jamboree, TONIGHT from 6 to 8 P.M. at NNHS. 

 

• Finally, all 8th graders should be prepared to turn in their chromebook and Original Lenovo charger at the 

end of the year in excellent condition. If you have any issues with your chromebook, please stop by the tech 

desk BEFORE the end of the year. You will be charged for missing styluses, personal stickers that are not 

removed, missing keys, and any student damage. Touchscreens, cameras, and styluses should be in working 

condition. If you have any questions about your device, please stop by the tech desk. 
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